INDIANA UNIVERSITY LIBRARIANS ASSOCIATION
Invites you to start the year thinking about the association:

DATE: MONDAY, January 11, 1999
TIME:  3:00 to 4:30 p.m.
PLACE: UL room 1116 (IUPUI)

"How Many Librarians Does it Take to Change a Light Bulb?"

The answer might surprise you! All librarians are invited for a program on the cost-
benefits of membership in the Indiana University Librarians Association. The program
will focus on approaches the InULA Board and its members might want to consider that
will permit greater participation in the organization, its governance, and programming
without extensive travel, cost, or a major commitment of time on the part of IU librarians
around the state. While this sounds like a pipe dream, I believe there are options to
explore and consider, and I would like to share them with InULA members and potential
members. | look forward to seeing familiar faces and meeting new librarians. Do mark
your calendars and plan to join us.

Happy holidays.
Larry W. Griffin, President, InULA

For information send email to Larry Griffin at:
GriffinL@IPFW.EDU
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